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INVITATION TO INVESTOR FORUM IN MELBOURNE AND SYDNEY 
 

St George Mining Limited (ASX: SGQ) (‘St George Mining’ or ‘the Company’) will be presenting at the Canary 
Networks ‘Stocks to Watch Roadshow’ in Melbourne and Sydney in March 2017.   

Shareholders and investors are invited to attend the Roadshow to hear first-hand from senior management 
regarding the Company’s exploration activities. 

The dates for the Roadshow are: 
 
Melbourne: Wednesday, 22 March 2017 
  12.45pm – 3pm 
  The Stamford Plaza 
  111 Little Collins Street 
 
Sydney: Thursday, 23 March 2017 
  12.45pm - 3pm 
  Royal Automobile Club of Australia 
  89 Macquarie Street 
 
In addition to St George, other companies will be presenting at the Roadshow which includes lunch. 

There are limited free passes to the Roadshow.  

To reserve your pass, please book directly through the Canary Network website: 
 http://www.canarynetworks.com.au/upcomingforums.php  
or email Brendan Sullivan at bsullivan@canaryevents.com.au for any queries. 
 

 
For further information, please contact: 

 
 

John Prineas 
Executive Chairman 
St George Mining Limited 
(+61) 411 421 253 
John.prineas@stgm.com.au 
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